
 

 

 

 

 

 

7th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Operation Orphan Collection Week  

 

This week we will be acting as a collection point for Nottingham based 

registered charity, Operation Orphan.  If you would like to donate any of the 

following items please leave these in the boxes on the school drive at either 

drop off or pick up times from Tuesday: 

 

• Sanitary products (pads, tampons) 

• Nappies (all sizes) 

• Toothpaste & toothbrushes (adult and child) 

• Foil survival blankets  

 

These are items that are easily distributed among women and children on 

foot so please don’t donate anything else.  All donations will be collected 

next Monday and will be taken to Moldova where Operation Orphan have a 

well co-ordinated crisis response team supporting refugees.   

 

If you would like to understand more about Operation Orphan please check 

out their website – www.operation-orphan.org 

 

Thank you  

 

 

 

Mrs A Adams 

Head of School  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

http://www.operation-orphan.org/

